
Parents: 

 

Thank you for all of your help with opening day procedures today.  All in all, it was a smooth 

day.  I apologize for the confusion in the bus lot.  Some of our busses did not park in their 

assigned places, which caused some confusion.  This will be fixed for tomorrow.   

 

Please help us with our procedures in the following areas: 

 

1.  Parents should not drop students off or pick them up in the back of the building near our 

stadium or in the bus lot.  Parents should only drop their students off or pick them up using car-

pool in the front of the building (off of Pride Way).  The stadium road is reserved for students 

with assigned parking spots.   

2.  Parents should not drop lunch off for their students during SMART Lunch (11:54-12:47).   

3.  Car-pool went great for the first day.  Remember to drive up as far as you can when dropping 

your student off.  If you have space, you should continue to pull up almost to the handicap 

parking on your right as you approach the building.  Cars flowed smoothly until approximately 

7:05.  After that time, there was quite a bit of waiting.  I suggest dropping students off just prior 

to 7:00 a.m. to avoid lines.  Thank you for being mindful of students crossing.  Everyone seemed 

to proceed cautiously.   

 

Looking forward to many more great days. 

 

A.J. Muttillo, Ed.D. 

Principal, Leesville Road High School 
 


